DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO
MEDICAID PROGRAM

First Important Update
2025-PRMP-NNNPS-OCS-002

This notification has the purpose of informing interested vendors that they should
consider the following clarifications regarding 2025-PRMP-NNNPS-OCS-002:

1. The RFPs cited in the first requirement on page seven (7) of the notifications
pertained to surveillance services, while this notification is for cleaning and
maintenance. Instead, the first requirement should be read as follows:

“Be an awardee contractor in the ASG’s Request for Proposals 22-1103 or
23J-17240 Multiple Selection Contract for the Acquisition of office
cleaning, maintenance of green areas and parking lots for all
Governmental, Exempt Entities and Municipalities of the Government of
Puerto Rico.”

2. Vendors should participate only for the portion that they are certified by the
Administration of General Services (AGS), whether it is 22-1103, 23-17240 or
both. Vendors are to hand in, with their proposal, their certification as awardee
for each RFP that the vendor is certified for.

Interested vendors must be advised that they should take the contents of this update into
consideration for their responses. If a vendor does not adhere to the contents of this update, it
could have adverse effects on their proposals or lead to disqualification.
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